
 
 
 
 

Aurora Business and Community Team Description 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Aurora Business and Community Team (ABC Team).  The 
ABC Team is a new Shoreline community group that will work with City staff during the 
environmental process for the Aurora Corridor Improvement Project (N. 165th to N. 205th 
Streets).  
 
City staff and our environmental consultant Jones & Stokes will provide regular briefings to the 
ABC Team throughout the environmental review process for this project.  Topics to be addressed 
for environmental review include stormwater, traffic, air quality, noise, construction impacts, 
economics, wetlands, endangered species, etc.  Briefings may include overall project updates or 
may focus on specific environmental topics that are of particular interest or concern. The role of 
the ABC Team will be to monitor the progress of the overall environmental process, to provide 
input on key topics as appropriate, to represent the issues and concerns of the community at 
large, and to disseminate information on the project and the environmental process back to the 
community.  
 
The group will be staff appointed and is expected to consist of 12-15 members with balanced 
community interest.  Meetings will occur between January and May 2007 and are expected to be 
held every few weeks on Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8:30 p.m. (dates to be determined).  It 
is important that if you apply to the ABC Team that you can commit to these meetings.    
 
When filling out the attached Community Service Application for the ABC Team, please take 
the time to explain your interests in the project and what you would bring to the committee.  The 
applications are due December 11, 2006, at 4:00 p.m. in the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall, 
17544 Midvale Avenue N. 
 
If you have questions about the application process, please contact Kris Overleese, Project 
Manager, at (206) 546-0791. 
 

Thank you! 
 
 


